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Thank YOU!  

 
Huey McGoo’s  for sponsoring 
KES’s November Spirit Night! 
 
KES Teachers & Staff that 
helped make the Fall Festival a 
success and definitely added to the 
fun!  We couldn’t have done it 
without you! Many thanks to Old 
City Occasions for donating the 
awesome fall-themed balloon 
columns! And a HUGE shout out to 
the following local businesses for 
their generous sponsorship of the 
games and prizes at the event: 
 
- Rick’s Mufflerman Shop 

- Aquatic Boat Services  
- The Color Center  
- Lift Power, Inc. 
 
 
 

President: Lindsay Niewoehner 
Vice President: Megan Barlow 
Treasurer: Jossy Taylor 
Secretary: Vacant 
 

The Next Meeting is December 6th at 7:55 a.m. 
 
Other dates to jot down:  

 
 Spirit Night: Cantina Louie 

January 6 from 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
 

 KES FUN Run: February 8 
 
 

We had so much fun celebrating with everyone at the KES Fall Festival this 
month.  We are grateful to the KES families for coming out and supporting the 
event!  The donation drive for Ayla’s Acre’s was a success and they were very 
appreciative of everyone’s generosity. Here is the latest on what we’ve been up 
to and how you can get involved:   

    
 Dolphins, just a reminder that the Dolphin Mail project is running 

through November 30. If you haven’t “mailed’ your postcards yet, 
there is still time!  Participation has been great so far…thank you to 
those that have taken some time to recognize a teacher or staff 
member by writing a note.  
 

 Thank you KES families for supporting our Square One Art fundraiser.  
We had a record year!  We hope you love your custom items as much 
as we do! Many thanks to our volunteers and classroom teachers for 
bringing back the tradition!  Although our fundraiser window has 
closed, families can still find and order student art through the Square 
One Art Search.   
 

 Next month we will be kicking off planning for the KES Fun Run. It is 
our biggest fundraiser of the year and it is SO MUCH FUN!!! Proceeds 
raised are used to support important initiatives at the school. Stay 
tuned for details!  
 

 Amazon Prime members: If you designate "Ketterlinus Elementary 
PTO" as your selected charity through Amazon Smile, a portion of your 
purchases come back to the school and it only takes a minute!  
 

 As a reminder, KES Sweatshirts are now available for purchase. Order 
yours today!  

 
 Visit our webpage for important links and for more information on our 

initiatives!  
 
 
 

 

https://shop.square1art.com/Shop/artwork/Search
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUQtucBctE5hAtbuZd5ouZ4RUQ1JFOFQzMTczV0tMV0ZXUVpDUUtGOUpWMS4u
https://www-kes.stjohns.k12.fl.us/pto/
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